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Lystek announces new Public Advisory Committee for Southgate residents 
 
Dundalk, Ontario – Lystek International Inc. is pleased to announce the formation of a Public 
Advisory Committee (PAC) to provide the community of Southgate with an opportunity to stay 
informed about the proposed Dundalk Organic Waste Recovery Centre. “Lystek is committed to 
earning the trust of the local communities in which we operate. We believe everyone has a right 
to be well informed about our activities every step of the way,” says Rick Mosher, Lystek 
International’s Chief Executive Officer.  
 
The formation of the Public Advisory Committee is an interim measure that Lystek is initiating on 
a voluntarily basis as part of its efforts to establish and maintain a high degree of transparency 
about the Organic Materials Recovery Centre. The 6 to 8 member community group will be 
provided with regular updates on the project as well as opportunities to make suggestions 
regarding the development and ongoing operation of the Centre. “The whole idea of this 
committee is to ensure people have access to all relevant information about the project so that 
they can stay informed and provide input with respect to potential improvements to our 
operations,” says Mosher. 
 
Lystek is inviting interested Southgate residents to submit their names for consideration for the 
Public Advisory Committee.  
 
Members of the PAC will convene on a regular basis until final Ministry of Environment (MOE) 
approvals for the Dundalk Organic Waste Recovery Centre are received. At that time it is 
anticipated that Lystek will be required by the MOE to create a permanent, Public Liaison 
Committee (PLC). If so, existing members of the PAC will be considered as candidates for the 
ongoing PLC. 
 
For more information and to schedule an interview with Lystek International President Rick 
Mosher, please contact Kevin Litwiller, Director of Business Development, at 1-888 501-6508 
ext 106 or kevinl@lystek.com 
 
 
 
Lystek International is an award winning company founded in 2000 by leading researchers at the 
University of Waterloo. The company has patented processes for converting biosolids into an organic-
based fertilizer product that meets the stringent guidelines of the Ontario Ministry of Agriculture Food & 
Rural Affairs (OMAFRA) and the Canada Food Inspection Agency (CFIA). Lystek is committed to 
environmental stewardship and contributing to the economic well-being of the communities in which it 
operates. The Dundalk Organic Materials Recovery Centre will leverage Lystek’s proven, technologically 
advanced process to convert organic waste into a safe, nutrient rich, organic-based fertilizer product that 
is approved for agricultural use by the Canadian Food Inspection Agency.  


